THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1864
To:  Dr Sameer Kauchali 
Kauchali@yahoo.com   
Dated: 25th November 2001

Dear Dr Sameer,   
Thank you very much for emailing me. I hope that you are happy, May Allah gives us great rewards in this holy month of Ramadan. Ameen. 
I would like to say that your question is complicated and absolutely valid. I need to answer it very carefully, please email me your postal address in South Africa and I’ll send you the relevant information on sheets via air mail. In the meantime, I can prepare the reply to you. 
Wassalam, 
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
